
 

For Local 8 Members at Waterfront Federal Credit Union 
June 2, 2023 

   

New Union Representative 
 
Introducing Union Representative, Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz: 
 
OPEIU Local 8 recently reviewed the bargaining unit groups assigned to each of our 
Union Representatives in an intentional effort to ensure the same high-quality support 
to members as we transition back to working more in-person. 
 
As a result, Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz is replacing Tara Powell as your union representative.  
Tara will now be assigned bargaining units more heavily concentrated in Pierce County. 
Tara enjoyed working with our members at Waterfront Federal Credit Union since 
January 2021 and looks forward to seeing you all at future union events. 
 
Jesse Joined the OPEIU Local 8 family earlier this year but has been a union organizer 
for over 12 years.  He has worked mostly in healthcare but also represented members 
in other areas.  He is committed to getting back into the workplaces post pandemic 
and talking directly with members.  When not in the working to improve workplaces, 
he enjoys gardening and playing outside. 
 



 
 
Text Messaging 
 
Informed members are unified members! Please sign up for text messaging so we can 
make sure to keep you informed of any changes and notify you of any updates. 
 
Click here to sign up. 
 
Mark your Calendar 
 
Join us for Union in the Park August 5th in Sea Tac.  This is a Family Friendly Event which 
you can come meet other OPEIU Local 8 members.  It will include Food, Yard games, 
Swag, Treats and more.  Click here for more details. 
 

https://www.opeiu8.org/sign-up-for-local-8-updates/
https://www.opeiu8.org/updates/union-in-the-park-2023/


 
 

Questions or concerns? Reach Jesse Holtzinger-Cruz at 
jesse@opeiu8.org or by calling 206-441-8880 ext. 140. 
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